
                                  

This event is co-presented as part of The Collaborative City, a program of the Illinois Humanities 
Council in partnership with the Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 

(DCASE) 

 

 

The National Women’s Law Center, African-American Policy Forum, and the 
Illinois Humanities Council invite you to join us for  

The Experiences of African-American Girls in Schools: 
A Public Forum 

 

 

Chicago Cultural Center 
(78 E Washington Street) 

Fifth Floor Millennium Park 

Sunday, May 18th 
2 p.m.  

 
We are calling on YOU to address the challenges that interfere with the success 
and achievement of Black girls in schools and elsewhere. We especially want to 
hear from: 

 Black Women and Girls  

 Educators 

 Parents 

 Advocates 

 Service Providers 

 Community Leaders 

 Policymakers 

 Clergy 

 
This event is free and open to the public, including all who wish to 
contribute to and learn from the gathering. 

For questions, contact Amy at atannenbaum@nwlc.org or 202-588-5180 

mailto:atannenbaum@nwlc.org

